
library conference to be held in may
A tribal librarians institute

for school readiness workshop
will be held during the week of
may 14 20199520.1995 by the school
of library and information stud-
ies university of oklahoma it is
designed to increase the number
of native american tribal librar-
ians with skills to help prepare

native american children for
school readiness experienced li-

brary specialists most of whom
have worked in native libraries

will share materials that they have

used for library programs
participants will plan preschool

library activities and develop port-
folios ofmaterials to use with young
children in their own libraries

expenses for attending the in-
stitute will be paid by funds from
a US department of education
higher educationeducationactact title IIB1113 li-
brary programs grant applicants
who are native american and are
currently working in a tribal liii

braryarary have preference institute
developer dr losseelotscclotsee patterson
said in a telephone conservation
with the alaska state library that
she hopes to see applications from
alaskansalaskasAlaskans dr patterson toured the

state in 1986 studying library ser-
vices in native communities

forpor application forms or more
information contact theanchorage
centerccnterforthcfor the state library 344 W
3rdard avenue suite 125 anchorage
AK 99501 907 2696569269 6569


